Appendix 4g

Lee Petrak

From: Nicky Todd

Sent: 25 June 2023 01:54
To: Lee Petrak;
Subject: Reverly Bar

Hey,

| was called to Reverly Bar on Birley Street this evening — the noise from the premises was very loud and their
appeared to be an altercation happening outside of the premises.

I spoke to the manager who appeared to be under the influence and he was very argumentative stating that he had
a license therefore there was nothing that | was able to do. | explained that we were there due to a complaint that
had been made, he then argued there were no residential premises therefore not a problem,

He became very aggressive, started filming me and not listening to the advice that was being given to him in relation
to noise.

In addition their appeared to be an altercation when we arrived that PC Davy was then trying to find out what had
happened as apparently chairs had been thrown and people were squaring up. The manger then started trying to
move PC Davy out of the way and to set the customer down on a seat, then told PC Davy to leave.

I then called PC Harrison as | knew he was on duty this weekend, he was in Fleetwood at the time and said he would
call by their next. We then bumped into PC Harrison when he was leaving Reverly with other officers, he spoke to
the manager who was intoxicated and said that there was no reasoning with him but he was not happy with what he
Saw.

There are no conditions in relation to noise mitigation on the licence, | will be putting forward an application for
review based on what | witnessed this evening, along with-a few weeks ago. | have asked the complainant
@ (o complete diary sheets and return them in and to continue calling the out of noise service.

Regards

Nicky Todd

Acting Environmental Protection Manager
Tel - 01253 478318

Mabile - 07788353486

Public Protection Division | Community and Environmental Services Department | Blackpool Council | PO BOX 4
| Blackpool | FY1 1NA
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